LIGHTING THE WAY

For Growing Communities

Santee Cooper welcomed 7,831 new customers

in 2023, a record year for customer growth. We're
investing in resources to reliably power your growing
communities now and in the future including:

* Adding new natural gas and solar power

+  Building new transmission lines
(the “interstates” of the electric grid.)

Our reliability ranks in the top 2% of utilities
nationwide, and we’ll continue to provide you
with the exceptional service you expect as we
move forward.

Read about our new natural gas generating
station lighting up our grid and the planned
transmission line that will deliver power to
some of our fastest growing neighborhoods.

Scan Me!

[

=]

santee cooper”




We' Serving Our Community

Santee Cooper team members volunteered over 25,000 hours in the communities we serve in 2023! From blood drives to building
community recreation facilities, we were proud to stand with you and work to improve the quality of life for all South Carolinians.
Now in 2024, we’re ready to get back out there! If you have a nonprofit volunteer opportunity you want us to consider, please
email our Manager of Community Relations at brandy.incorvia@santeecooper.com.

Thank you for allowing us to serve you!
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